
 

Inclusive Excellence for ALL 

An invitation to all prospective students and parents to attend our 

Open Evening 
 Extra places have been created again to meet the popular demand of our 

community 

 Over the last 10 years, our GCSE results and progress measures have significantly 

outperformed the national figures for different abilities of student and gender 

 We are an inclusive school and welcome children of all abilities, gender and faith 
AND value and celebrate the successes and individuality of each child 

 Designated as a National Research School in 2018 in recognition of our innovative 
and evidence informed approach 

 The first school in England to receive a GOLD award for staff development under 
rigorous new evaluation by the Teacher Development Trust 

 Wide range of extra-curricular activities 

To accommodate the numbers who have shown interest in attending and visiting, 

and based on previous experience, Mr Jones, Headteacher, will speak in the hall at 

6.15pm, 6.45pm and 7.15pm to enable as many parents as possible to hear about our 

vision of “Inclusive Excellence for ALL” 

There will be a chance to tour our school, talk to our students and staff and join in classroom 

activities. 

Come and see why we are such a popular and successful school and the school of choice for so many 

in YOUR community. 

 


